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The District Department of Transportation's Second Proposed Vision ZerQ!--/~ 
Regulations 

Friday, March 3, 20:\_ 7 
at 1:00 p.m. 

in Room 412 of the 
John A. Wilson Building 

1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW 
Washington, DC 20004 

On Friday, March 3, 2017, Councilmember Mary M. Cheh, Chairperson of the 
Committee on Transportation and the Environment, will hold a public oversight roundtable 
on the second iteration of the District Department of Transportation's Vision Zero 
regulations . The public oversight roundtable will begin at 1:00 PM in Room 412 of th e John 
A. Wilson Bu ilding, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

The purpose of the round table is to discuss and to hear testimony regarding the 
District Department of Transportation's proposed Vision Zero regulations, which were 
issued for the second t ime on January 20, 2017. These regulations would, among other 
things, raise the fines for a number of traffic offenses; create several new traffic offenses; 
and reduce the maximum speed on roadways a djacent to school facilities and grounds 
serving youth, playgrounds, recreational facilities, pools, athletic fields, or senior centers. 
The proposed regulations are available at: 
http://www.dcregs.dc.gov/Gateway/NoticeHome.aspx?NoticeID=6369134. 

The Committee invites the public to testify or to submit written testimony, which 
will be made a part of the official Hearing Record. Anyone wishing to testify should contact 
Ms. Aukima Benjamin, Staff Assistant to the Committee on Transportation and t he 
Environment, at (202) 724-8062 or via e-mail at abenjamin@dccouncil.us. Persons 
representing organizations will have five minutes to present their testimony. Individuals 
will have three minutes to present their t estimony. Witnesses should bring eight copies of 
their written testimony and should submit a copy of their testimony electronically to 
abenjamin@dccouncil.us. 

If you are unable to testify in person, written statements are encouraged and will be 
made a part of the official record. Copies of written statemen ts sh ould be submitted to Ms. 
Benjamin at the following address: Committee on Transportation and the Environment, 
John A. Wilson Building, 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 108, Washington, D.C. 
20004. Statements may also be e-mailed to abenjamin@dccouncil.us or faxed to (202) 724-
8118. The r ecord will close at the end of the business day on March 17, 2017. 


